S y January 2, 1974

Mr. Edward H. Touloukian

Touloukian Foundation

276 Fifth Avenue

New York, New York 10001

Dear Mr. Touloukian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of
$500 to St. Vartan Cathedral, in memory of your late
brother Haroutune and your late wife Shakeh.

It is a gift that is deeply appreciated.

Very best wishes.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director
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